Hansen PAC Meeting Nov. 21/21 
A. Call to order at 7:08 pm 
Executive members present-Sharon Smit, Rhani Braich, Baljit Pooni, Tamy Harry, Sona Korajian
At large: Jagandeep Kaur Gill
Administration: Mrs. Burdeyny 
B. Jagandeep Gill motioned to accept the minutes from the September meeting–Sona Korajian seconded the motion. 
C. Admin Report: 
1. Cafeteria- Positive feedback. There are line ups out the door.

2. Grad Parent Meeting- Nov. 24 6:00- Watch for an email from Mr. Braich.
3. Sports are wrapping up. Basketball will be starting soon.
4. Nov. 26- Pro D- Indigenous Focus for district. English/SS departments district wide creating new courses. 2021-2022 school year offering two new courses- BC First Peoples 12 and English First Peoples 12 (same credit as English 12).
5. Brett Shroeder is the new Vice-Principal- Brett comes with a ton of experience and we are lucky to have him.
6. YDI- A survey administered by UBC that will give Admin insight to the social-emotional state and thoughts of students. 

D. Treasurer’s Report
Gaming funds – BALANCE: $18 913.55
Business acct: BALANCE:  $3 077.69
E. DPAC
Assistant Superintendent Carla Danielsson presented.
Question period with School Trustee Stan Peterson.

Looking for PAC mentors for Irene Keller Elementary.
F. Old Business
Gift basket for Mr. Hendricks has not been delivered yet. We will send flowers now, and a basket later. 
BCCPAC membership renewed.

G.  New Business

Family Smart Parent Peer Support Program
Virtual event: Nov. 18
In the Know
6:30-8

Bank account at Mt. Lehman Credit Union is going through some upgrades. Documents are in the process of being signed to remove the previous VP and add the new VP, as one of the three signing officers on the account.  

Mt Lehman Credit Union may be merging with another larger credit union, but it should not impact our bank accounts directly.

18 requests for Gaming Funds from teachers totaling $41 381.40. We have up to     $18 913. 55 to spend on non-curricular items. Sharon and Tamy met with Lisa to go over requests. Suggested amount of spending is $17 230.00. 

Jagandeep motioned to spend the suggested amount- seconded by Sona. PASSED

Zoom meetings- we can get a Zoom account for 2-month trial rather than paying $150 for the year. Next two meetings in December and January will be by Zoom; if the number of attendees increases, we will continue Zoom meetings. Baljit motioned to get two-month trial. Seconded by Jagandeep. PASSED.
Meeting adjourned at 8:42 pm. 
NEXT MEETING:  
Wednesday, December 15/21
7:00
 by Zoom
Tentative future dates:




Wednesday, January 12/22
7:00

Wednesday, February 9/22      7:00


Wednesday, March 9/22
     7:00

Wednesday, April 13/22
7:00



Wednesday, May 11/22
   7:00


Wednesday, June 8/22
7:00
To contact the PAC Executive, please email rickhansenPAC@gmail.com.

